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THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN

SCHOOL OF MUsIC
ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN 48109

June 5, 1978

Dr. Eva Jessye
727 Miller
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48103

Dear Dr. Jessye:

Each year at this time, I personally write each person associated
with the various scholarship funds in the School of Music giving
them the cumulative amount in their fund at this time. This
figure does not reflect interest earned or expended because this
office does not have access to such figures. Disbursements for
scholarship purposes are made through the Scholarship Committee
and Dean Boylan's office, and information of this nature is
available there.

As of this date, our records show that $1,503.57 has been received
in the Eva Jessye Collection Fund, #300871.

We hope this information is of interest to you, and if you should
have any questions in this regard, please feel free to contact us
at once.
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George Cavender

Director of Development and School Relations
School of Music
University of Michigan
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